STATE OF CP:LIFORNIA—BUSINESS. TRANSPORTATION AND HOUSING AGENCY GRAY DAVIS, Governar

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
DISTRICT 8

464 W Fourth Street, 6th Floor MS 726

San Bernardino, CA 92401-1400

PHONE (909) 383-6327

FAX (909) 383-6890

December 1, 1999

08-SBd-40-90.00
SCH 99021039

Mr. Dirk Reed, Project Manager
~ Metropolitan Water District

P. O. Box 54153

Los Angeles, CA 90054

Dear Mr. Reed:

CADIZ GROUNDWATER STORAGE & DRY-YEAR SUPPLY PROGRAM
Thank you for sending us the Draft Environmental Impact Report/Draft Environmental
Impact Statement dated November 1999 for the above referenced project.

We have no comment at this time but please send a copy of the Environmental Impact S1-4
Report to this office as soon as it becomes available.

If you have any questions, please contact Romy Balanza, Development Reviewer, at
(909) 383-6212 or FAX (909) 383-5936.

Sincerely,

LINDA GRIMES, Chief
Office of Forecasting/
IGR/CEQA Review

c: Scott Morgan, State Clearinghouse



